September 2014

Dear Parents,

Scoil na Mainistreach intends to foster and promote a Paired Reading Scheme for the coming school year. All children from Senior Infants to 4th class will be given a reading sheet on which to track their reading. We request that this sheet be signed by the parent/guardian each evening that reading takes place.

Paired Reading involves children reading a library book with an adult for a minimum of 10 minutes on at least four evenings per week. The aim is to foster a regular reading habit, develop fluency of reading and a positive attitude towards reading.

How does Paired Reading work?

· Sit with your child in a quiet area.

· Read aloud together.

· Gradually the adult stops reading and the child continues reading aloud on his own.

· If a child does not know a word, the adult says the word for the child.

· Adult may re-join the story if the child is struggling.

· Discuss the picture/story during and after reading to improve comprehension (use bookmark and handouts provided).

· Make the experience an enjoyable one!

Remember:

· Don’t allow distractions such as TV, computer game or other children in the room.

· Don’t ask the child to sound out or spell unknown words.

· Don’t be critical of or show frustration with your child’s efforts.

· Don’t forget to sign the reading sheet each evening.

The most important thing about Paired Reading is that the child enjoys the process.

If you have any difficulties in implementing this programme please feel free to talk with your child’s teacher.

Yours sincerely,

____________________________

Anne Corrigan
